
Imperial Irrigation District
Job Announcement
1285 Broadway Avenue, El Centro CA 92243
Phone (760) 482-9618, Job Line (760) 482-9620, Web Site www.iid.com

Primary Function:

Under general supervision, performs a variety of skilled line and power work connected with the construction and
maintenance of overhead and underground electrical transmission, distribution lines, and performs work on energized
circuits ranging from low to high voltage lines. Performs other duties as assigned.

Minimum Qualifications:

High school equivalency and successful completion of a four-year state certified lineman apprenticeship program; or
lineman journeyman certificate from an accredited trade school and 48 months of validated line construction work
experience and a minimum score of 80% on the district lineman journeyman test.

Specific Skills/Requirements:

N/A

Licensing and Certification Requirements:

A valid Class "A" driver license issued by the State of California Department of Motor Vehicles is required.

Rubber Gloves and Hot Sticks Certification required.

An official current driving record (obtained within the last six months) from your local State Department of Motor Vehicles
(DMV) or from official DMV website must accompany job application (no third party records accepted).

Veterans' Preference (External Applicants Only): Submit DD form 214 or other evidence of veterans' status by job
posting deadline.

Testing:

Lineman, Journeyman test will be administered as part of the selection process. A minimum score of 80% is required.

EE-50183540

Lineman, Journeyman (Open Until Filled)

Energy; Line Construction - Imperial Valley

Full-time

24 (Hourly-Red Circled)

$106,667  to $106,667 (Annual)

Applications must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. on December 31, 2019.

Internal & External Applicants

Date Posted: July 22, 2019Reference Code:

Job Posting Title:

Department:

Employment Term:

Grade:

Salary Range:

Deadline:

Equal Employment Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer

Employees must notify supervision when applying for a position.

Upon employment, all employees are required to enroll in the District's Pull Notice Program.

Negative drug test required as condition of employment.


